
 

Caterpillars learning  

We have loved talking about pets; feeding and 

walking our toy dogs and giving them bone shaped biscuits. 

We have been busy mark making in lots of different ways and 

are loving painting at the moment, so you’ ve probably had a     

picture coming home to you! This week we 

are singing heads, shoulders, knees and 

toes and naming parts of our bodies!                                     

Dates for your  

diary: 

Friday 17th    
February  - school 

closes for half 
term  

 

Tuesday 28th 
February school 

re-opens  

 

Thursday 2nd 
March  - World 

book day -     
bedtime stories 
theme... come in 
your pyjamas! 

 

Wednesday 8th 
March  -      

Bookstart library 
led session for     
Parents and    
children at 

10.45am and 
12.30pm  - more 

information to      
follow! 

Butterflies learning  

We have been listening to the stories of the Train 

Ride and Naughty Bus as we talk about transport. We 

have had our own train station in the classroom and have 

been talking about our trips to see family. We are working 

hard on recognising and writing our own names and trying 

very hard to put on and take off our own coats.    

 

February  

Superstars!  

• Ariana  - joining in actions 

to our songs  

• Reggie  - taking turns with 

the toys  

• Maria and Antonina  -    

settling into nursery so 

well  

• Irfan - remembering and   

saying new words  

• Denis  - working so well 

each day! 

We are proud of you all! 

If you           
are interested 
in becoming a 

Parent        
Governor 

please speak to 
Mrs Connor.  

 

February 2023 

Please wrap 
your children 
up with layers 
during winter - 
we will still be 

playing outside! 

Stay and play sessions  

Caterpillars afternoon class -      

Monday 13th February 3pm  

 

Caterpillars morning class -  

Tuesday 14th February at 11am 

  

Butterflies class Wednesday 15th 

February at 11am or 3pm  

 

We appreciate your £1 contribu-

tions to buy resources for these 

sessions. 


